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Dear BSF Students,  

You have made it to the end of another term, and this has been another successful term in the Sixth 
Form for many different reasons. I hope you can take the time to reflect on everything you have 
done and all the achievements you have made, from the very small daily achievements to many 
bigger accomplishments, both inside and outside of the Sixth Form.  
 
As reports are sent home at the end of this term, and conversations take place at Parents and 

Carers’ evening and with members of the leadership team, we hope that parents/carers and all of 

you will be rightly proud of what has been achieved so far, as well as seeing what needs to be 

focused on when we return for the next term, particularly for year 13 students as the exam season 

will begin.  

We refer to the time in sixth form as being a journey; you are now further along in this journey and 

many of you are nearing the end. The journey is rarely a straight line - however, we value being part 

of each student’s journey and helping you fulfil your aspirations and setting you on to your next 

steps, whatever that may be.  

This Easter break will be an important one for year 13; revision should be well underway as you are 
now less than two months away from exams starting. However, it is also important to maintain a 
balance and look after yourself. Try to vary your revision activities so that you stay interested in 
it. Staff are looking forward to welcoming many of you into the Sixth Form for revision sessions over 
the Easter break.  
   
End of term assembly 

I apologise that the end of term celebration assembly was unable to take place as planned this 
Tuesday during period 1. This will now take place on the first Tuesday back after the Easter break. I 
There will be a theme around thinking differently, a focus on revision and the opportunity to 
recognise and celebrate many students for achievement awards, community awards and the roles 
taken in the MUN.  
 
Sign in and out app 
You should have all received an email from Sign In App Companion this week. This email contains a 
code that was valid for 72 hours and allows you to connect to the sign in app. This app allows you to 
sign in and out of the Sixth form as an alternative to using the Ipad at the entrance. You can sign in 
and out via either method. If you have not retrieved the code from the email in time or deleted the 
email by mistake, please let me know on return to the Sixth Form after Easter and we will contact IT 
about re issuing a code. 
 
It is really important that you sign in and out using either method as this is used for our fire 
evacuation procedure. We had a fire drill on Wednesday afternoon this week and a number of 
students had left the Sixth Form and not signed out and were therefore unaccounted for.  
 
Exam support session – jo MB 
Jo Morton-Brown will be leading a couple of exam workshops for year 13 students after the Easter 
break. These will run on a Wednesday period 5 and will be a one off one hour workshop. Please see 
the poster below for details. If you feel like this would be beneficial to you, please pass your name 
onto Ms Watson or myself. We will then let you know the date and venue of the session.  



 
 

Opportunities for you 

Online work experience course this weekend – career in healthcare 
 
We have a free course this weekend for all of your students that might be considering careers in 
medicine. 
Ideal for your students aged 14-18 who may be considering careers in healthcare, this work 
experience course focuses on Radiology & is an interactive day where students can get involved in 
diagnosing patients. 

It takes place online this Sunday the 2nd April from 2pm-4pm BST and students can obtain a work 
experience certificate for completing the course.  

It's completely free for them to attend and they just need to visit the link below to sign up to the 
class. 

https://www.premedprojects.co.uk/free-work-experience-sessions 

University Open days 
 
Explore and see all university open day dates on one website. 
Home - 2023 Open Day Dates (myopendays.co.uk) 
 

  

https://app7.campus-site.com/public/e/click/kK-tP7EBimt__xGko3j_-g/5DgHBzYvggd-tCBe_Alcaw
https://myopendays.co.uk/


Uni taster days 

Events for students – this month’s featured institution is the University of Sheffield who have over 

25 exciting online taster events coming up. 

Subject webinars - explore university subjects through the webinar platform – including the UK’s 

first video subject guide. Our latest webinar release is Computer Science 

The Uni Guide Podcast – the latest episodes introduce summer schools and university events. 

Featuring university experts and a student panel. 

Students’ Guide to University 2023 - released this month and available now 

Technology Apprenticeships at Deutsche Bank - apply today 

At Deutsche Bank, we’re designing the digital bank of the future and we’re looking for curious and 

creative school leavers to help shape it.  

 

Our Technology Apprenticeship Programme is your opportunity to work at the heart of a global bank 

rapidly transforming the way we work, and our industry works. Your time will be split between 

hands-on experience in the teams driving that change and technical learning that will give you the 

skills to become a stand-out Software Developer within 18 months.   

 

In the classroom, you’ll learn everything from the essentials of software development to the latest 

innovations in big data and AI. In your day-to-day work, you’ll get the chance to turn learning into 

impact as you work alongside industry experts on real projects and managers who will coach and 

mentor you to achieve your potential. You’ll also experience our inclusive culture, where everyone, 

regardless of background, brings their own perspective and is both heard and valued. If you’re 

excited about the potential of technology, this is the place for you. The future is yours to shape. 

 

Applications are reviewed on an ongoing basis, so early applications are encouraged!  

Click to apply for our Technology Apprenticeship 

Apply to NAO's Apprentice Accountancy Scheme by 6th of April 

We want to share an exciting opportunity that we believe will be of interest to students interested in 

a career in accountancy. 

The National Audit Office’s (NAO) Apprentice Accountancy Scheme is a respected training scheme 

that offers a unique opportunity for students to learn and grown in their career. 

The NAO is the UK’s independent public spending watchdog that supports Parliament in holding 

government to account for its use of public money. The apprenticeship is a fantastic way for 

students to gain valuable experience in this field, while also earning a salary and working towards a 

fully-funded and globally recognised accountancy qualification. 

During the apprenticeship, students will work alongside experienced professionals in areas including 

audit, financial reporting and financial management. They will have the opportunity to contribute to 

high-profile audits and work on challenging projects, gaining practical experience, and developing 

essential skills. 

The NAO is looking for motivated and talented individuals who are committed to learning and 

growing in their career, and we believe this training scheme would be an excellent opportunity. 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2furl5112.unitasterdays.com%2fls%2fclick%3fupn%3d8cCDFFt1CEplPEUylPsueOEModhQgLASLxoEF1jRKeBZIjFI8pnPPxNdb00XD3d3IXh80OY2xq5-2ByBzQft7AXQ-3D-3DMFIQ_DDU7xl9rzvyPQyt3hm-2Fav0ZlBHmHn3rCYpbg0bqnmCF6wlRCRQ-2FUc2tLnMggI7omJFC5fniHrB-2F8conu6JX7Bkhn2yawktodLdZdvazkIyVakqE3XHuA2WB-2FiHRkBqka2xr3f8Ecy1hIWfoOCX4uUPcp-2FfcJsDMlu591MaWWoT27cqbnLNJd78655eq4HVzSo6a8L3CYoZyY4WlSi6MPRobkRwpuFfGei13-2FMFUrzRz8InVb6EsUW-2FmPw4QXCcSP&c=E,1,DYEwn_2bxgNmFf2VmCPwxgfi3yA2ePOOpjJXb5GLvqQXlb6XfkWfxeSd4TK9fptghuBuhSmE8oatwOtHTk31hh1x3zXJYnNaZuO4_3B-Iw,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2furl5112.unitasterdays.com%2fls%2fclick%3fupn%3d8cCDFFt1CEplPEUylPsueOEModhQgLASLxoEF1jRKeBuzRrMe3e8o3aWRngiqoM9DSiB_DDU7xl9rzvyPQyt3hm-2Fav0ZlBHmHn3rCYpbg0bqnmCF6wlRCRQ-2FUc2tLnMggI7omJFC5fniHrB-2F8conu6JX7Bkhn2yawktodLdZdvazkIyWaF5ML79GWJQ9V-2Bu7zgnfVLeim7QXPbq1fzlAdjvyyeBzQWJZWgifAReVG6yUj7h-2F53kzUsgKtr-2F6EGoM9DtOq3lphRACrTKZzQcrnkbv-2BCbZUDB-2FKL-2F5ryP0tLNFX2i6r6wzSzITKwEA4N7K9hmz8&c=E,1,Rk3MLU5Y-m72gSSCR_M-hWrz5Lihy1a8DtfFJ4qdPKFNAvtgUJnpkhmJ6mEENaHv2GZPjJRA55zsFgKQVPfsHStgO_oK5HK56Ri2p4QVbJHRTGE,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2furl5112.unitasterdays.com%2fls%2fclick%3fupn%3d8cCDFFt1CEplPEUylPsueOEModhQgLASLxoEF1jRKeAbmaL7GDTqYfLYrSnfRnHiy7vwDjGpCDQo-2Fau0wdARb7ehBLGtOSeHC2dlCAkP05eGrvpjQYQJjshC9SQKCorBs0Umid0-2F4ASb-2Bm50oomPOyYp5wQtoz5z27ySgSDc-2FORBZpk8TjMoVKJcOyRoJJ1Tvlm-2B1MBoWT4W14nu-2BAY5WhOozinWddnQo7Yt5TdxZB-2FVuAcxJULgsq7EiBsn-2BS9-2Fv9In3hy-2BtEuCIREM5Leozw-3D-3DXiKH_DDU7xl9rzvyPQyt3hm-2Fav0ZlBHmHn3rCYpbg0bqnmCF6wlRCRQ-2FUc2tLnMggI7omJFC5fniHrB-2F8conu6JX7Bkhn2yawktodLdZdvazkIyUIeiGLfqpjfFtnYH6IvxU-2BnjY-2BlR-2BdSwgBsoUvGNdsLsV3c7wz18oJ1adY1Axm-2FhUEH4oOO7FfUBk6a8IrhsVh4vWrMk8nyUVz3-2FItf0yn5xSuFdwrR9UYrRNn9DdKxOsikoFRFG5EKljGD7yhriFp&c=E,1,BMypfreFIgRvb0wYqSnslFjulVlFXXPCe2AiHzGa_-mlaTxFEUsDK9SVLXR5uqpuljDqIawFgLoen-qNDv1a9oceGVqQgo5BD4Pd68RSbcRUp6-PafX8W_Q,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2furl5112.unitasterdays.com%2fls%2fclick%3fupn%3d8cCDFFt1CEplPEUylPsueOEModhQgLASLxoEF1jRKeBuPK06u-2BAfpm2bRSj3T0Go1qRZaubST9IfEN530CwGZg-3D-3Dnk6a_DDU7xl9rzvyPQyt3hm-2Fav0ZlBHmHn3rCYpbg0bqnmCF6wlRCRQ-2FUc2tLnMggI7omJFC5fniHrB-2F8conu6JX7Bkhn2yawktodLdZdvazkIyVJ2-2BKGGytae-2B5TdVa4CA9kRo-2Brr6FhG5PotDylsCbTxV-2F6ECFbG6JFX2hKH-2BPFvuUZSWS2V77F7ShIvJ8zSvUrHBmUgRa4yATaXt-2FfSAizjNBs5c6F-2F-2FDUAi8zVRfk1ma-2B15jWOTyNXS4wYHF5QsmB&c=E,1,4k9FaVEWANdTv9qkF_BURZRYP1Ny0oDQ4Vdp-9Jjfh9DZkhWvcEm4GtTajDVDltSTm10UXvBn05iq4b6nnxzP5wFImW-tqy7Sypfsno1mbKevV8,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2furl5112.unitasterdays.com%2fls%2fclick%3fupn%3d8cCDFFt1CEplPEUylPsueOEModhQgLASLxoEF1jRKeDsm-2BoD33RzXS8fF38GbntuSgAwgn18qc95TwkGpPwx8g-3D-3Dn6kx_DDU7xl9rzvyPQyt3hm-2Fav0ZlBHmHn3rCYpbg0bqnmCF6wlRCRQ-2FUc2tLnMggI7omJFC5fniHrB-2F8conu6JX7Bkhn2yawktodLdZdvazkIyXCB0HBkb5V0YEnPjIxcAcct8SIMxnw7WBSdgH2kCDrbhTPzLy6-2B11g2GMiiNRxk8J5qRYCh4IOVKpfU9ImKxNSc4NyLBSbsyHtiV4TGxtUknWdx2lNV9PHV14w1qKviSpVE8FkAgCMuFpvAplmkusN&c=E,1,TVQxCSgIjFI7hFKl3jLxVlWo52-WZ7VH3e2EXyD9jZWF6Bwok7dCvvrz8DtczgDpqclWgGKCEm-KDQHkq0DQ0ClohCE0dgOPI7oZqiaCjG3cSPlf3QQ,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fsuccessatschool.us3.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3d2c038531b25876a2c7c9cf8b1%26id%3d513bd9bac3%26e%3d7c483dbabc&c=E,1,F-MXFulSpSJeNaFl3Gqdm79kasxNAkpinAZqH-vx1HMWNf_0tM2CMdjoa3Npgi1ay39wkAeEdX0PRiXDi6UOUNTNZzf2Wdd-laTHxZvvnJOn5FCkbZKgIQxCIw,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fsuccessatschool.us3.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3d2c038531b25876a2c7c9cf8b1%26id%3d59dba5a4d1%26e%3d7c483dbabc&c=E,1,DaqyzKBOCYnqUwbACduRm-RayoXyFbV_-jw4PdvCVTUHLUUytBMu8R6U0Iqq8wDYFZafvZxh6uv03G3JPAtAVUdmSREc2x43hyXLbEFFvkk,&typo=1


 

If you know of any students who may be interested in this opportunity, please direct them to the 

NAO’s accountancy scheme through the button below for further information and to apply. 

Hurry though as applications close on Thursday 6th April 2023 (23:59). 

Find out more & apply 

Free NHS expert-led ‘Managing Study Stress’ webinar  
 
The webinar offers insights into the common triggers and symptoms of stress and provides guidance 
on cognitive and behavioural techniques which students can learn and use themselves to tackle 
these symptoms.  These skills can be particularly helpful for students as they prepare for exams and 
other assessments. 
  
New dates have now been released; the webinar will next run on the following dates: 
  

• Wednesday 5th April 2023, 1:00 – 2:00pm 
• Tuesday 30th May 2023, 1:00 – 2:00pm 

Please note this webinar is open to the public and those attending will be anonymous.   
For more information and to register, go to: https://www.hpft-iapt.nhs.uk/resources-and-self-
help/webinars/managing-study-stress 
 
 
Have a good weekend. 

 
Mrs A Brewis-Shephard 

Deputy Head of Sixth Form 

 

  

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fsuccessatschool.us3.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3d2c038531b25876a2c7c9cf8b1%26id%3db729656f46%26e%3d7c483dbabc&c=E,1,gO3f4zbo1VtmYkTWuybdjAJdOovrRuHTbHk9OxdN1xjMzH2XWbDCS8rwPkEAY2DLdULWfR_1kJX3v-QckP-HndjaccWta1sa0NwmL8V26g,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.hpft-iapt.nhs.uk%2fresources-and-self-help%2fwebinars%2fmanaging-study-stress&c=E,1,pOlPxpl7Jj38vEo73grHJ9lNJ0c-D51G8tuS5zSqSxAmMUpJf9q7gSF3O2DT1p-Mo_HWSS7PIdA1j6XFXPihkQuYCNZRwigxqfdyZ4icHuMIEra48vTzoCA,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.hpft-iapt.nhs.uk%2fresources-and-self-help%2fwebinars%2fmanaging-study-stress&c=E,1,pOlPxpl7Jj38vEo73grHJ9lNJ0c-D51G8tuS5zSqSxAmMUpJf9q7gSF3O2DT1p-Mo_HWSS7PIdA1j6XFXPihkQuYCNZRwigxqfdyZ4icHuMIEra48vTzoCA,&typo=1


Careers evening P & A Wood 

Poster below 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Have a good week. 
 

 
Mrs A Brewis-Shephard 

Deputy Head of Sixth Form 

 


